
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 81 OF 2022 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE FINAL DRAFT 5-YEAR WATER SERVICES DEVELOPMENT 
PLAN FOR THE 2022/2023 – 2026/2027 MUNICIPAL FINANCIAL YEAR 

 
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 12(1)(b) of the Water Services Act (Act No. 108 of 1997) and 
Section 25(1) of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act (Act No. 32 of 2000) that the Joe Gqabi 
District Municipality, a Water Services Authority, has reviewed its 5-year Water Services Development 
Plan (WSDP) for the period 2022/2023 – 2026/2026 financial years, and wishes to engage the public 
on the content of the plan. 
 
Accordingly this document is available for perusal on the Joe Gqabi District Municipality website: 
www.jgdm.gov.za and at the following municipal offices: 

• Joe Gqabi District Municipality, Office of the Municipal Manager, Corner Cole and Graham Streets, 
Barkly East;  

• Elundini Local Municipality, 1 Seller Street, Maclear; Mt Fletcher and Ugie Town Libraries;  
• Senqu Local Municipality, 19 Murray Street, Lady Grey & Sterkspruit Town Library; and  

• Walter Sisulu Local Municipality, 1 Greyling Street, Burgersdorp; Aliwal North Town Library and 
Steynsburg Town Library.  
 

The closing date for public comment is 08 May 2023.  All comments must be in writing and submitted 
via  fax : 045-9710 251, e-mail: sicelop@jgdm.gov.za , wsa@jgd.gov.za delivered to JGDM, Corner 
Cole and Graham Streets or posted to JGDM, Private Bag X102, Barkly East, 9786. 

 
Enquiries should be directed to Mr. Sicelo Pongoma at 045-979 3154/3141, cell 084 957 6860. 
 
 
 
 
MP NONJOLA   
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


